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The Embassy of Japan is pleased to inform national/international press 
that, the next year, 2018, will mark the 65th anniversary of the establishment of 
the diplomatic relations between Japan and Cambodia. To commemorate the 
memorable year for both countries, the Embassy would like to invite the public 
for the competition of a creative logo of the “65th Anniversary of Friendship 
between Japan and Cambodia” 

 

The 65th Anniversary of Friendship between Japan and Cambodia will be 
held from January 1, 2018 till December 31, 2018. 

 

For further information of the selection and application, please visit the 
website of the Embassy of Japan in the Kingdom of Cambodia 
(http://www.kh.emb-japan.go.jp/index-e.htm) or contact to Culture and 
Information Section of the Embassy of Japan at 023 217 161 (#1122) or email: 
info.jpn@pp.mofa.go.jp.  

 

The Embassy of Japan sincerely looks forward to receiving many 
applications for this competition from Cambodian people.  
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